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questionnaire which will be sent to you in the near future.
Dear Friends - Citizens of 79 Cities around the Baltic Sea,

through radio, TV, newspapers and sometimes personal
experience we are very well aware of social and health
problems facing some of our member cities. We have to do
something about that!

Let us help each other to fight problems like: poverty, drug
abuse, neglected homeless children, insufficient health care,
badly equipped houses for senior citizens and disabled persons,
high rates of unemployment.

Some of you surely can share gained knowledge and
experience in fighting these our common problems. Or
maybe you can spare medical, technical and school
equipment, medicines, computers or other material for
those in need?

Let us start to help!
Feel free to name your most desperate needs - write about

them to our UBC Social Market Place. Or advertise used
medical, technical and school equipment, that you could donate
to other users. Your announcements will be published in the
Social Market Place in this bulletin.

For further information:

UBC Commission on Social Affairs
Petra Hamann / Karin Wohlgemuth

Neuer Markt 1
D-18050 Rostock, Germany
Tel. +49/381/381 1452
Fax +49/381/381 1913
E-mail: rostock@compuserve.com

UBC SOCIAL MARKET PLACE

COMMISSION ON SPORT

The UBC Commission on Sport was
established to stimulate and
strengthen the relations between
young participants in various
individual and collective sport, to
create a peacuful and harmonic
relationship between young people in
fields of sport, to spread information
about UBC activities. It is chaired by
Mr Zdzis³aw Urla from Gdynia. The
Commission on Sport has a
secretariat in Gdynia, which is
financed by the city. Deputy Chairman
is Mr Björn Fries from Karlskrona.

The activities of the Commission on
Sport enables young people to participate
in many events all around Baltic. During
1996 and 1997 several sport events took
place under the flag of UBC Commission
on Sport. The major events were:

• Grant Prix Regatta in windsurfing in
£eba

• Christmas Football Games in
Karlskrona in 1996
• Twin Cities Sporting Competition,
1996 and 1997 in Gdynia.
The Commission will continue to

arrange several smaller events every year
under the flag of  UBC Commission on
Sport. In addition, it intends to hold one
bigger official UBC Commission on
Sport Games 1998.

Currently 20 UBC Members cities
participate in the work of the Commission
of Sport, comparing to 10 at first meeting
in Gdynia in 1995. The Working Group,
created at meeting in Karlskrona, which
consist of (except Gdynia) Turku (Ms
Helena Kempas), Karlskrona (Mr Mats
Persson), Ðiaulai (Mr Kestuis Petraitis)

shall meet in Gdynia to discuss results of
their work, which shall be submitted to
the Commission during next meeting in
Turku (arranged by Mr Perko fax: + 358
2 262 3255).

Further information:

Mr Zdzis³aw Urla
UBC Commission on Sport
City Hall of Gdynia
Al.Pi³sudskiego 52/54
81-382 Gdynia, POLAND

Tel. +48 58 202513
Fax +48 58 216764
E-mail: umgdynia@miasto.gdynia.pl

Mr Zdzis³aw Urla, Chair-
man of the Commission


